
Come Celebrate 

NATIONAL SCIENCE WEEK AT  

URRBRAE  

Tuesday 13th August & Wednesday 14th August 2024 (term 3 week 4) 

 

 

 

In celebration of National Science Month, Urrbrae Agricultural High School is hosting 
a Kids Teaching Kids Event, giving yr 4 - 5 students from across Adelaide the 

opportunity to participate in a range of interactive workshops located at:  

Urrbrae Wetland - Hosting a series of workshops focused on the natural environment, 

conservation and sustainability including wildlife, netting for aquatic macroinvertebrates, plants, 
pollution and managing human impacts.  

Urrbrae Farm - Urrbrae Trails offers a unique opportunity for students to visit and explore a 

working farm in Metropolitan Adelaide. The tour offers visitors the opportunity to engage in authentic, 
hands on activities concerning farming and food production.  

Urrbrae Science Labs - Students can experience high school science at its best and participate 

in a range of practical investigations in our high school laboratories.  

Both days there will be concurrent sessions running across all sites: 
Daily Program  

Session 1 

9:30am – 11:00am 

Urrbrae Wetland – max 60 students 
Meet at the Wetland 

Learning Centre 

Urrbrae Farm – max 60 students 
Meet at Urrbrae Trails 

Shed 

Recess  

Session 2 

11:30am – 1:00pm 

 

Urrbrae Wetland – max 60 students 
Meet at the Wetland 

Learning Centre 

Urrbrae Science Labs – max 60 students 

Meet at Urrbrae High 
School Office 

    *We invite you to book into one or two of the sessions on either Tuesday or Thursday.  It is only possible to book and 
experience two of the sessions on one day. Bookings essential.  
 

Numbers are limited to ensure a unique and enjoyable experience so please contact: 
Vanessa Greenslade: vanessa.greenslade601@schools.sa.edu.au or Ph: 8274 7443 

 

mailto:vanessa.greenslade601@schools.sa.edu.au

